
Flu Vaccines in Primary Care 

 

Unused/Unwanted Flu Vaccine 

If you still have flu vaccine in your fridge, which you are not going to use, you can remove it and 

store at ambient temperature.  Please do not discard this unused and unwanted vaccine as the 

board usually receives a rebate on unopened packs.   Clearly label it ‘not suitable for use’ and lock 

in a cupboard.    

Unfortunately, we cannot arrange for Movianto to uplift this stock at present as they are at a full 

capacity delivering Covid vaccine. 

Flu Returns and uplift arrangements will be communicated in due course. 

 

Accessing Flu Vaccine  

The NHSGGC Adult Flu line – 0800 707 6699 is now closed as is the Adult Flu email box.   All calls 

should be directed to the NHS Inform national flu helpline 0800 22 44 88 

Any adults who are still looking for a flu vaccine can be directed to a participating community 

pharmacy.   A list of participating community pharmacies is detailed on both the NHSGGC website 

and NHS Inform website.   

https://www.nhsinform.scot/ 

https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/healthy-living/seasonal-flu/ 
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